
Digital Ceramics Mural Submission Guidelines: 

 

Send in pictures that capture what you want to remember about your time during the 

coronavirus lockdown. Examples can include, but are not limited to:  

- Scenery from your daily exercise, around your home or somewhere you have missed 

visiting 

- A person, or group, that has supported you through the lockdown, you have lost 

during the lockdown or that you have missed during the lockdown 

- An image of something you’ve made during lockdown such as a drawing, painting, or 

embroidered piece of art 

- An image of someone you want to commemorate or thank, or an image of their 

name or special words you want to say to them/about them 

Images that will not be accepted:  

- Any images that show nudity 

- Any images that include offensive or violent gestures or words 

- Any images that show hateful or inappropriate behaviours or words 

- Any political or racial statements or gestures 

All images for the mural design must be submitted in a digital format, uploaded and 

cropped onto the focus area. If you opt for a keepsake tile too, the image much be square. 

The image editor tool will guide you on the size needed for the Trust you’re sponsoring.  

When sending in your image, please ensure that you have not altered the sizing in any way, 

sending images taken on a smartphone will be suitable as long as they have not been 

edited and are sent as actual size. 


